
 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

The Hellenic Statistical Authority (ELSTAT) informs users that the Publications concerning the 

House Price Indices for the 3rd and 4th quarter of 2024 which were scheduled for 8.1.2025 and 

4.4.2025 respectively, are postponed due to further processing of the data in order to optimize 

the methodology for the calculation of the indices. 

Users will be informed of the new publication dates of the above data with a new announcement. 
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